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International Journal of Co-operative Accounting and Management (IJCAM)
Call for Papers
Indigenous Issues and Co-operatives

Together with Guest Editors, Dr. Heidi Weigand, Dalhousie University and Tammy Williams, Saint Mary’s University, Halifax, Canada, we are issuing a call for papers that focus on co-operatives and Indigenous issues. 
Topics may include but are not limited to: decolonization, sustainability, adoption of the co-operative model by Indigenous groups, fit of the co-operative model with Indigenous values, facilitation of Indigenous self-sufficiency, self-reliance, and self-determination, preservation of Indigenous culture, creation of economic growth and jobs, and the role of co-operatives in addressing unmet needs of Indigenous people. Papers from both practitioners and academics are welcome.

Submission Deadline: August 31, 2025

Submit your paper to: 
Dr. Daphne Rixon, Editor-in-Chief, IJCAM; Email: daphne.rixon@smu.ca; or to
Dr. Peter Davis, Associate Editor, IJCAM: Email: pd8@leicester.ac.uk 
https://www.smu.ca/academics/sobey/ijcam.html 

IJCAM is a peer reviewed, open-source academic journal published by the Centre of Excellence in Accounting and Reporting, Saint Mary’s University, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada.
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